
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic 
Our topic for this term is 

Helping hands. We will be 

completing lots of activities 

this term to explore how we 

can help others.  

Warmer weather 
As the weather begins to 

warm up please ensure your 

child brings a named water 

bottle daily. Sun hats may be 

useful for outside play and 

you may want to apply sun 

cream before they attend 

school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Hello!  
Welcome to our newsletter for 

Term 6. We are looking 

forward to an exciting final 

term! If you have any queries 

please make use of our class 

email: 

tubas@east-stour.kent.sch.uk  

                      or 
trombones@east-stour.kent.sch.uk 

 

                         

English 
The children will be continuing with Literacy or RWI lessons this 

term. Our book for this term is Grandad’s Secret Giant by David 

Litchfield, the book explores how a secret giant helps the community 

of Gabelview. We will be looking at non-fiction writing and creating 

our own stories.  

In guided reading we will be exploring a variety of traditional tales 

and our class read will be the BFG by Roald Dahl.   

 

Numeracy 
In Maths this term we will be exploring statistics and revisiting time 

and money. We will also be exploring problem solving tasks in which 

the children will need to use a range of learnt strategies to solve 

problems.  

 

Geography 
In Geography we will be exploring the 7 continents and five oceans, 

learning their names and where they are on a map. We will also be 

looking at the differences between human and physical geographical 

features.   

Science 

This term we will be continuing to explore plants. The children will 

be planting seeds in our outside area. Developing an understanding of 

what seeds and bulbs need to grow and exploring where our food 

comes from.    
 

 

 
                                   

 

 

 

Godinton house trip   
On Wednesday 12th June 

the children will be 

attending our class trip to 

Godinton House. We will be 

completing our helping 

hands challenge, exploring 

the area and completing 

tasks linked to our science 

and Geography work. Please 

could you ensure that you 

have completed the 

permission slip sent out by 

the office.  

Your child will need to 

wear their school jumper 

with trousers (that you are 

happy to get dirty) and 

wellies. Please ensure they 

bring their packed lunch in 

an easy to carry bag.  

We will leave the school 

grounds at 9.30 am and 

return to school for 

2.30pm.  
 

 

Transition Week  

The week beginning the 1st 

July the children will spend 

a few afternoons with 

their new teacher in Year 

3.  

During this week the 

children will take part in 

activities that will help the 

new class teacher to get to 

know them and build 

positive relationships with 

all the children. Please look 

out for additional 

information closer to the 

time.  
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